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The 2020 Mother of the Year Recognition Ceremony in 

Pingzhen District 

In order to honor those mothers who have demonstrated their dedication 

and commitment to motherhood, a ceremony was held on May 1 (Saturday) at 

1pm in the Auditorium of the Pingzhen Women's and Children's Activity Centre, 

hosted by the District Director, Cheng, Ching-Wen. 

Director Cheng said that this year, a total of 47 mothers were selected by 

village chiefs and the Indigenous Peoples' Association. Every one of these 

mothers has a heart-warming story to tell, and their remarkable achievements 

serve as an example of how to build a peaceful society.  In addition to paying 

respect to these mothers, the event also aims to bring warmth to the community 

and to remind children to appreciate their parents' hard work as well as be 

grateful to them so that the families and society can be more harmonious. 

Among the mothers recognized this year, Ms. Hu Rong took up all the 

responsibilities to take care for her sick relatives at home when she was young. 

After her sick relatives passed away, she thought her suffering would be over, 

but found out that her eldest son was diagnosed with moderate intellectual 

disability; despite all the challenges she faced, Ms. Hu Rong was still very 

optimistic and never gave up, showing the strong and fearless nature of 

motherhood, thus she deserved to be awarded as an outstanding mother of the 

year! 
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To celebrate this event, the Pingzhen District Office has invited municipal 

officials, legislators, and village chiefs to attend the event to honor these 

mothers. In addition, a book of each mother's story will be published to 

commemorate the event. It is hoped that through today's event, we can all 

express our deepest gratitude to the great mothers. 


